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3rd February 2025 

Dear PARENT NAME, 

 

This letter is regarding the upcoming mock exams and Passport to Prom. 

 

Mock exams: As you know, the final round of mock exams start next week. This is the final practice 

run before the real exams in summer. The better prepared NAME is for the mock exams, and the 

more effort they put in, the better they will achieve in summer. 

NAME has been provided with an individual exam timetable, a booklet containing revision lists for 

each subject (link), and a personal revision plan with revision tips (link). The full mock exam 

timetable is at the end of this letter. 

NAME should be revising each day in the lead up to the mock exams and during the mock exam 

period. Additionally, period 6 and period 0 revision sessions are continuing to run throughout the 

mock exam period as usual. Independent revision and attendance to revision sessions are both 

proven to help pupils achieve well. 

 

Passport to Prom: Today, we launched the Year 11 Passport to Prom. Prom is our annual celebration 

and reward for pupils doing the right thing, day in day out, meaning pupils can get on with learning 

and teachers can get on with teaching. As explained at the year 11 information evening, prom is 

invite only subject to meeting certain criteria. We want all pupils to be invited to prom.  

To be invited to prom, all of NAME’s teachers, (including their form tutor), must give them a YES. 

There will be several opportunities for teachers to give a YES. The first will be shortly after the 

mocks. 

To earn a YES in each subject, NAME must: 

• Demonstrate good: 

• Effort in mocks 

• Attitude to learning 

• Behaviour 

• Homework 

• Attendance 

• Attendance to intervention (P6, P0 etc) 

• Engagement in form (e.g. revising properly) 

• Sit all of their exams 

These are all things NAME should be doing anyway! 

 

https://st-antonys.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Revision-Support-Y11-February-2025-ALL-SUBJECTS.pdf
https://st-antonys.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/12/Y11-Revision-Timetable-Booklet-2024-25.pdf
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Finally, we would like to thank you for all of your support during year 11. We will continue to work 

hard to ensure NAME has every opportunity to achieve well in their final year. Your support really 

does make a huge difference. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr D Shaw 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

  


